Minutes

University Graduate Programs Committee
January 9, 2008
Present: William McDaniel (Chair), Business Presiding; Daniel Scheide, Library; Susan Chase, Nursing; Ali Zilouchian, Engineering; Elwood Hamlin II, CAUPA; Charles Roberts, Science; Xupei Huang, Biomedical Science; John Morris, Education
Absent:  Barry Rosson, Graduate College; Ben Lowe, Arts & Letters
Others Present: Susan Fulks, Graduate College; Carol Meltzer, Education
The meeting was called to order at 1:30 p.m. by Dr. McDaniel.
I. Minutes from the November 14, 2007 meeting were approved unanimously by the Committee.
II. Curriculum Items

	
	Reviewers by College:  Arts & Letters, CAUPA
	

	
	
	

	EEX 7938
	Exceptional Student Education
	New

	
	
	

	M.Ed.
	Request to Offer a New Degree Program
	New


Motion to accept EEX 7938 was approved by Hamlin and seconded by Roberts, with the committee concurring unanimously.
The committee heard Carol Meltzer’s presentation of the proposal to offer a new degree program (M.Ed. in Environmental Education) in the College of Education.  Lowe expressed concern at the number of undergraduate courses in the proposal.  Meltzer answered that students are only permitted to take such courses if there is no similar course offered at the graduate level.  Motion to accept the M.Ed. degree proposal with the instruction to remove unapproved courses from the document was approved by Woody and seconded by Chase with the committee concurring unanimously. 
III. The Committee adjourned at 1:55 p.m.
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